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A continued decline in the sancabcdy of life and the rights of the unborn and live children  
Not providing care to a live new born is tantermount to abcd. They deserve the right to a life.  
Hi Im  from . Am a childcare worker  
I believe all babies have a right to life  
It is the responsibility of Government to ensure optimum healthcare to ALL, new borns included  

Sincerely,  
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